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A graduate of Kalamazoo College, Matt M. Longjohn received his MD and MPH from Tulane
University in New Orleans. Dr. Longjohn is currently the Executive Director of the Consortium
to Lower Obesity in Chicago Children (CLOCC), one of the largest grassroots childhood obesity
prevention efforts in the country. Dr. Longjohn is also a Research Assistant Professor and
Lecturer in the Departments of Pediatrics and Preventive Medicine at Northwestern University’s
Feinberg School of Medicine, and on staff in the Department of Emergency Medicine at the
Medical College of Wisconsin. In his academic capacity, he instructs medical and public health
students in courses such as “Violence as a Public Health Problem”, “Public Health Advocacy,
Policy, and Law”, and “Integrating Advocacy into Clinical Practice”.
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